
Good afternoon MMS families - this email provides information about the upcoming HSD Track
and Field Meets (Grade 7 and 8 Barb Cheops Memorial Track Meet on Thursday June 2 and
the Grade 5 and 6 Track Meet on Tuesday June 7).

Both track meets will take place at Stonybrook Middle School in Steinbach.  Schedules for each
of these track meets are attached to this email.

Families please be aware of the following parking instructions if you are planning to attend a
track meet at Stonybrook Middle School to support your student:

● The SMS parking lot is reserved for SMS staff members and is not available for track
meet parking.  It will not be accessible to the general public.

● Parking is available at the following locations
○ The left side of the bus loop entering only from 4th street so that the flow of

traffic exits on to Barkman
○ Overflow parking should  park on Lumber, 4th or 5th Street or on Barkman

● Please observe and adhere to all parking signs in the area

As well, please be reminded of the following:
● there will be a normal day of school for all students who are not participating in the HSD

Track Meets.
● All Track and Field participants must have their permission forms signed and returned to

Mr. Penner and Mr. Tufford in order to travel to the Track Meet.  Your student will not be
permitted to board the bus to Steinbach if their permission form is not signed.

● All athletes should be prepared to be outside for the full day at SMS and there is very
limited shade cover.  Be sure to bring clothing appropriate for the weather, as well as
hats and sunscreen.

We wish all of our athletes a successful and enjoyable day at their track meet!  Go Warriors!

Click here to access the schedule for the Grade 7 and 8 Track and Field Meet

Click here to access the schedule for the Grade 5 and 6 Track and Field Meet

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-5qBSGQx9Pk-7Awvws_qmwbl5SZ2870p/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-9yXpzAxAPcHd5etBQ4A3ICj4Pgk9atu/view?usp=sharing

